
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

GELDESTON & GILLINGHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED NEIGHBOURHOOD AREA 

 
In accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended), Geldeston 
Parish Council is making an application as the relevant body, on behalf of both Geldeston & Gillingham 
Parish Councils, to designate a Neighbourhood Area. This is required in order for both Parish Councils to 
produce a joint Neighbourhood Plan. The proposed Neighbourhood Area covers both parish boundaries, 
as shown below: 

 

 
 

South Norfolk Council and the Broads Authority are undertaking a consultation on the proposed 
Gillingham & Geldeston Neighbourhood Area. This consultation commences on Monday 15th April 
and closes at 5.00pm on Wednesday 29th May 2024. 

If you wish to view the Neighbourhood Area application, please visit 
https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/neighbourhood-plans  

Any comments should be sent to neighbourhoodplans@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk or posted 
to Place Shaping Team, South Norfolk Council, The Horizon Centre, Broadland Business Park, 
Peachman Way, Norwich, NR7 0WF. If you experience any problems accessing this consultation 
material, please contact the Place Shaping Team on (01508) 533805. 

https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/neighbourhood-plans

